PSA from the Whitfield County Sheriff's Office

A new scam has surfaced impersonating Whitfield County Deputies. The scam falsely
claims that you must send $25 to prevent arrest for failure to appear in court. It is
important to understand this is a scam.

Please be aware that neither the Whitfield County Sheriff's Office, Whitfield County
Courts, nor the Whitfield County Clerk of Superior Court's Office engage in making
phone calls to request money. If you receive such a call, refrain from sending money
and avoid providing personal information to the caller. Simply hang up and report the
call to the Whitfield County Sheriff's Office at 706-278-1233.
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